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PROCESSES!

The Beyond Parental Control (BPC) Order has been replaced with a Family
Guidance Order (FGO) which involves changes in the application process. 

The new process requires parent(s)/guardian(s) and the Children and Young
Persons (CYPs) to complete a mandatory family programme before the
parent(s)/guardian(s) can apply to Court for an FGO. 

This information sheet contains information pertaining to the FGO application
and details of the Agencies involved.
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Family Guidance Order

Parent(s)/guardian(s) who wish to apply for an FGO application must first
arrange for an appointment to undergo Pre-FGO Screening. This can be done
by contacting the agencies below for an appointment:

How should I apply for an FGO?

Contact number: 6715 3732

Email: fgoscreening@epworth.sg

Website: 
www.epworth.sg

Epworth Community Services Singapore Children's Society
Contact number: 62531124

Email: pcs@childrensociety.org.sg

Website:
www.childrensociety.org.sg


